
From: planning.north@sportengland.org <planning.north@sportengland.org>  
Sent: 03 September 2020 19:58 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sport England Acknowledgement: 3/2020/0315 THE RYDDINGS, DEWHURST ROAD, 
LANGHO CENTRE LANGHO BB6 8AF (SE ref: PA/20/NW/RV/55804) 

 

  

  

Dear Laura Eastwood, 
  

App Ref:  3/2020/0315 
Site: THE RYDDINGS, DEWHURST ROAD, LANGHO CENTRE LANGHO BB6 8AF 
Proposal: Construction of an all-weather football pitch with boundary fencing and floodlights and an extension of existing car park.

 
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. I can confirm the additional information has been received a
in 21 days.  
 
As a public body, Sport England is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which gives members of the pu
information we hold. In the event of a request being received, we will be obliged to release information relating to the application and our response unless an 
exemption in the Act applies. You should therefore inform us if you believe any elements of your submission to be confidentia
can take your concerns into account. 
 
If you would like any further information or advice please contact the undersigned at the address below 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Planning Administration Team 
 
E: planning.north@sportengland.org 

  

PLEASE NOTE, Sport England offices are now CLOSED. We currently have no access for the foreseeable future due to Covid 19.

Please send any planning applications/strategic consultations & planning general enquiries via email only to:  

   

Planning.north@sportengland.org 

   

We will endeavor to respond within our usual timescales.  

We thank you for your patience. 

  

 



 


